
St Mary’s CofE Primary School, Woodbridge 

‘Love your neighbour as you love yourself’.  

 

Although we have spent most of the term learning remotely at home, it has not stopped us 

having many exciting learning experiences. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are all delighted to now be back in school together. Early 

Years children have been enjoying 

returning to Forest School learning. 

 

 

 

Year 4 made cakes inspired by a book. 

These delicious creations were inspired by 

the Bewilderwood series. 

Year 3 learned 

about animals in 

the environment. 

This wonderful 

bird table was 

designed and 

made by one of 

our pupils and 

his dad. 

In Foundation Stage, the children learned about 

people that help us. The children found 

interesting ways to label a police uniform. 

This year 6 portrait was 

inspired by Picasso 

A Year 6 portrait 

inspired by 

Picasso 

Our Easter Garden 


